December 16, 2020

As a former program director and current Executive Director of a non-profit |
hope that | can bring my experience and attention to detail to this Commission. |
have a deep love and appreciation for this community and hope my skills, both in
managing program and staff, can be of service.

Fairness, equity and transparency are critically important to the healthy
functioning of our City Government and | will work to support in whatever way
possible that mission for our City.

Respectfully,

Lisa Martin



